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November 2, 2017

Superintendent Phillip Watts
Breathitt County Schools
420 Court Street

Jackson, KY 41339

Dear Superintendent Watts:

On behalf of Morehead State University, | would like to inform you of a new
recruitment and outreach program aimed at collaborating with our area school districts. | am
writing to solicit your school district’s assistance in a partnership with MSU.

The program, known as Eagle Outreach, encompasses small teams composed of
high-level administrators and selected faculty and staff that will visit your campus to discuss
courses, programs, majors, scholarship opportunities, student financial aid and other college-
related items of interest to your students. Each team will be empowered to speak to various
classes, thus enhancing the opportunities for your students.

We hope a team can visit your high school(s) this fall to speak with selected
classes and students interested in Morehead State. We would also like to share with your
guidance counselors, principals and teachers, news about the available scholarships. The second
visit, early in the spring term, would ideally focus on speaking with other students who have an
interest in MSU.

It is also our wish that each spring semester you will allow your high school
principal and/or guidance counselor to bring a large group of promising juniors and seniors to
visit our campus.

During the campus visit, your students will be attending basic informational
sessions on how to apply to college, the structure of financial aid, additional scholarship
opportunities, meet with the academic department(s) of their choice and a campus tour. We hope
this will provide students with a true college adventure day.
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Should your students wish to visit MSU, the team assigned to your school will be
prepared to discuss and help plan the visit with appropriate staff in your high school(s).

At this point, we want to check your interest in allowing our Eagle Outreach
team composed of Vice Presidents, Deans, Assistant Deans, faculty and staff to begin scheduling
times to visit your high school(s). If your district would like to participate in this new program,
please respond to and return the completed questions found at the end of this letter indicating
your approval.

Many thanks for your continued support of Morehead State University. For
additional information or questions, please contact Dr. Steven Ralston, Provost and Vice
President for Academic Affairs at 606.783.5043 or by email at s.ralston@moreheadstate.edu. It
is our sincere hope to form a strong partnership as we both seek to meet the educational goals of
our region.

Sincerely,

Joseph A. (Jay) Morgan
President



please send the information below indicating your support of our Eagle Outreach teams visiting high
school(s) within your district to:

Dr. Steven Ralston, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Email: s.raIston@moreheadstate.edu
Fax: (606) 783-5043

Address: 205 Howell-McDowell Bldg.
Morehead, KY 40351

Phone: (606) 783-2002
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